
P. C. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33162
August 3,1979

PRN-AD-79-83
.

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. ?O555

Subject: C-E DESIGNED PLANT CWNERS GROUP ON POST TMI EFFORTS

Dear Fr. Denton:

Electric utilities who own Combustion Engineering designed nuclear steam
supply systems under construction or operating along with Combustion Engineering,
have been conducting evaluations of their plants in light of the events at
Three File Island, Unit =2. At a meeting on July 13, 1979, it was decided
that an Owners Group would be formed to address itself to these efforts and
also that the ongoing bulletin response efforts of the C-E Operating Plants
Owners Group would be incorporated into the new organization, so that there
would be only one TMI related Combustion Engineering Plants Owners Group.

The Owners Group consists of the Owners Group utility representatives, a
Steering Comittee and several subcomittees. Ccmbustion Engineering has
designated a Project Manager to assist in the Owners Group work.

Since the Owners Grouc has very recently been organized, the scope of work
has not been fully defined. I will keep you advised as projects are under-
taken and results obtained. I have been elected Chairman of the C-E Designed
Plants Owners Group on Post TMI Efforts and designated as the contact with
the NRC on Owners Group activities. Since I was also the Chaiman of the
Operating C-E Plants Owners Group c'id that group's activities are still
ongoing with your staff, I remain the contact for that group also.

If you have any questions or cocrients, please contact me at (305) 552-3811.

I am looking forward to working with you and your staff.

Very truly yours ,

.

e g t. Liebl r
Chairman
C-E Owners Group
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